
 

 

 

 

“Native Plants for Container Gardens” 
with Massachusetts Master Gardener 

Nancy Kressin 

With our growing recognition of the 
importance of supporting pollinators by 
growing native plants, this session will 
provide ideas & inspiration for pollinator-
friendly container gardening. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We will share successful strategies for matching the special requirements 
of pollinators and native plant material grown in containers. 

We will focus on the many native annuals, perennials, and shrubs which are 
especially well-suited for container gardening in our local climate. 

 
Who:  Members and guests (a donation of $5 is suggested for guests) 
Where:   The Elks 1 Morrell St, West Roxbury, MA 02132  

When:   Our meeting will be held on TUESDAY, April 1, 2025 
Doors open at 6:45 PM, meeting begins at 7 to 8:30PM  
An Opportunity Drawing for all, followed by a business meeting for 
members at 8:30 to 9 PM. 

EGCWRgardeners@gmail.com  
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